
Dear students, 
 
It is our privilege to invite you to an Introductory lecture. It will be held on the 25th of 
September 2023. in the main building on the 2nd floor (Physics lecture room – floor above 
the Student Office). 
Timeline of the lecture (12-13h): 
 

1. A welcome movie about the Faculty of Veterinary Medicine  
2. A few words from Dean Prof. Marko Samardžija 
3. Introductory lecture by Vice-Dean Assis. Prof. Marko Pećin 
4. Vet Society  
5. Enjoy – your journey has started!!!! 

 
The meeting point is in front of the main building on Heinzelova 55 at 11:45. Do not be late! 
 
Assistant Professor Marko Pećin 
Vice-dean for English Study 
 
https://maps.app.goo.gl/jMqD2KB5m18gKJr36 
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